THE WAY

A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 1 : TUESDAY 26
FEBRUARY 2019

OUR SENIOR BASKETBALLERS SELECTED TO REPRESENT
NASSA!

Senior Basketballers excel at NASSA Basketball Trials!

Four of our Senior Basketballers have been selected in the Open Boys Basketball Team to
represent NASSA. They will compete at the AICES Tournament held on Thursday 7 March at the
Hills Basketball Stadium.

Congratulations to Elijah C, Marco K, Brock P and Luke V on their selection. It’s an
outstanding achievement to have all the students selected together and exciting to see Thomas
Hassall representing a third of the whole team!

We wish them all the best as they represent the College.

Mr Michael Fox
Senior School Sport Coordinator
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